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PRINCIPLES OF CORPORATE 
 

 

KORPORACYJNEGO DLA INSTYTUCJI 
 

EVALUATION OF THE APPLICATION OF THE 
E GOVERNANCE 

 

Korporacyjnego dla Instytucji Nadzorowanych z 

przeprowadzeniu stosownego badania co do ich 
stosowania przez PTE Allianz Polska S.A. 

2021
 

lizacji ich 

2021 stosowane, przy czym: 

the Polish Financial Supervision Authority on 22 
July 2014 ("Principles"), and after appropriate 
examination conducted by PTE Allianz Polska 

2021, the Supervisory Board as a result of the 
evaluation states what follows: the Principles 
constituting a set of expectations of the Polish 
Financial Supervision Authority, with consideration 
of the principle of proportionality and possibility of 

specified in their content, were applied by the 
Company in 2021, whereby: 

 

a) 

 
b) 

spraw zapew
-

 
c) 

funk

. 

The Company does not apply to the fulfillment 
of: 

a) 
reads as follows: "A supervised institution, 
when pursuing its claims, in particular 
conducting debt collection activities against 
clients, should act professionally and take care 
of the reputation of a public trust institution. 
Due to the profile of its operations, the 
Company does not conduct debt collection 
activities; 

b) 
Principles with the following wording: "In a 
supervised institution where there is no audit 
unit or compliance unit, the rights resulting 
from par. 1-3 are vested in the persons 

because both of these units function in the 
Company; 

c) the rule spec
"In a supervised institution where there is no 
audit unit or compliance unit or no unit 
responsible for this area, the information 
referred to in par. 1 is transferred by the 
persons responsible for performing these 
funct
function in the Company. 

 


